
	

PSIBC	2017	
Post-Secondary	Institutions	of	BC	

visit	
Victoria	High	School	

Wednesday,	October	25,	2017	
	

	
	

During	the	afternoon	of	October	25th,	representatives	from	eight	BC	Post-Secondary	
Institutions	will	meet	with	our	Grade	11	&	12	students	at	Vic	High.	
	
Students	will	report	to	their	Block	C	classes	for	attendance,	and	then	be	escorted	to	the	
Gymnasium	for	a	post-secondary	mini-fair.		Students	will	have	the	opportunity	to	
explore	their	options	and	chat	with	recruiters	from	the	following	post-secondary	
institutions:	
			

Camosun	College	
Canadian	Forces	Royal	Military	College	

Douglas	College	
Fairleigh	Dickinson	University	

Quest	University	
Simon	Fraser	University	
University	of	Victoria	

Vancouver	Island	University	
	

	
SCHEDULE	FOR	THE	AFTERNOON:	
	
12:40	 	 	 Report	to	Block	C	for	attendance		
	
12:50	to	2:40	 	 Mini-Fair	--	ROPER	GYM	
	
	1:35	to	2:05	 	 Camosun	College	Presentation	--	AUDITORIUM		
	
	2:10	to	2:40	 	 UVIC	Presentation	--	AUDITORIUM	
	
	2:40	 	 	 Students	return	to	Block	D	classes	


